
From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
To: rbrundrett@islandpacket.comrbrundrett@islandpacket.com
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/26/2016 7:55:10 PM
Subject: HHI

Attachments: Hilton Head PPDR 10-26-16 740PM.pdf
ATT00001.txt

Rick- As discussed the letter from FEMA is attached. Please let me know when you get this. 
 

On background: Today, FEMA approved the request by the Town of Hilton Head Island for Private 
Property Debris Removal from private roads and right-of-ways under FEMA’s Public Assistance 
program. Note that some properties may only qualify for conditional approval pending additional 
information.
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